
 
 

Open House! 
 

New Volunteer Tay Community Policing Committee 
 

Tay Township is looking for members to join a new volunteer 

Community Policing Committee.   

 

If you are concerned about your community and want to get involved 

or looking for more information, please join us on  

 

Tuesday, April 23rd, 2019 at 7:00 pm 

 

Council Chambers, Township Office 

450 Park Street, Victoria Harbour, Ontario 

 
The Committee will help support and facilitate interaction between the 
police and community, educate residents and business owners on 

safety issues and concerns, identify community issues, and create a 
dialogue with the Southern Georgian Bay O.P.P. respecting public 
safety issues.  

 
Dated: March 25, 2019 
       

Alison Gray, Clerk 
The Corporation of the Township of Tay 
450 Park Street,   

P.O. Box 100                                            
Victoria Harbour, ON   
L0K 2A0 

 


